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We are an Oregonian family of 50 years who have enjoyed and respected our 

beautiful Willamette River! We enjoy boating and all the activities that go along with it.   

Please consider the rights of Oregonians to enjoy what our beautiful State has to 

offer its residents and visitors.  

Thank you!  


